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Staying healthy on the road can be tough. With long hours, lack of exercise and eating meals away from home, 
it can be difficult to stay in shape and manage your stress. However, you can maintain a healthy lifestyle by 
watching what you eat and increasing your activity. It takes hard work, planning and discipline. 
 

• Do it yourself: Try to make your own meals and include healthier snacks. Not all of your stops will 
have the best or healthiest food options. Making your own snacks and meals allows you to exercise 
portion control, while, at the same time, allowing you to save money and avoid the temptation of 
unhealthy snack foods.  

• Keep it balanced: Look for nutritious meals and snacks that include fresh fruits and vegetables, whole 
grain breads, nuts (almonds, pistachios, walnuts, and pecans), protein (salmon and tuna packed in 
water or low-fat meats such as roasted chicken, turkey, ham, and lean roast beef) and dairy (low fat 
cheeses such as mozzarella, string cheese, farmer's cheese, low fat cottage cheese; low fat yogurt, 
and small containers of skim or 1% milk). 

• Stay hydrated: Keep a supply of water in the truck and drink a glass before each meal. It is a zero-
calorie drink and will prevent excess snacking. Try a lemon or lime slice to add flavor. 

  
• Go for a walk: When you stop to use the restroom or to fuel your vehicle, walk around the outside of 

the parking lot. Even a 15-minute walk will help stretch your legs, burn some calories and combat 
fatigue. Doing this twice a day makes a difference. Be sure you are in a safe area and are aware of 
your surroundings.  
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